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Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers

We are still collecting Sainsburys Active Kids vouchers.  Please can you drop your 

vouchers in to the school office or hand them to your child’s Class Teacher.  We will 

be collecting these vouchers up until the 26th May 2017.

School Expansion Plans

The presentation of school expansion 

plans has been postponed due to a 

possible change in policy from the 

Local Authority. We will communicate 

more about this is due course.

Key Dates for Week 5

Tuesday 21st March – EY1W to the Oxford Dinosaur Museum

Wednesday 22nd March – 4BH to the Science Museum

Thursday 23rd March – Sainsbury’s visit with Red Nose Day items

Thursday 23rd March – 1B Class Assembly (Doors open at 2.30pm)

Friday 24th March – Red Nose Non-uniform Day for Comic Relief

Comic Relief Red Nose Day 2017

We will be fundraising for Comic Relief on Friday 24th March 2017.  Children may 

come to school on that day in non-uniform clothing with a ‘Red Nose Day’ theme for a 

donation of £1.00.

Sainsbury’s will be visiting us in the morning of Thursday 23rd March to sell ‘Red Nose 

Day’ items such as red noses, wristbands, pin badges, sippers, deeley boppers and t-

shirts ranging in cost from £1.00 to £5.00.  If your child would like to purchase one of 

these items please can you ensure that they have money in school on that day.

Change to Sports Week and Sports Day Dates

To ensure that we have access to the field, it has been decided by the Senior 

Leadership Team, to bring forward Sports Week and Sports Day this year. 

Sports Week will now be held from Monday 5th June to Friday 9th June.

Sports Day will be held on Friday 9th June with a reserve Sports Day scheduled for 

Monday 12th June in the event of bad weather on the 9th.
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Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

Ben – for trying really hard to write independently in Literacy.

Harleen – for fantastic work in maths to find the missing numbers.

Kaitlyn – for working hard to improve concentration during carpet activites.

EY1W - Mrs West

Migle & Zoe – for lovely handwriting.

Oliver – for being the class paleontologist.

1B – Miss Bourne

Hollie – for always working to push herself and extend herself by asking to complete more work.

Emily – for always being so polite and helpful around the classroom.

1M – Mr Moore

Lewis – for consistent levels of work in lessons.

Leo – for playing calmly in the playground with a range of children.

2B – Mr Bhadye

Mia – for an excellent Big Write on her school trip.

Samuel – for offering to help above and beyond throughout the week.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Daniel – for always being such a positive and enthusiastic role model to others and being such a kind and considerate 

friend.

Sophie D - for her continued effort, enthusiasm and positive attitude towards her work and always working to the best 

of her ability.

3G – Mrs Garland

Lucy & Andrea – for being persistent and for not giving up in Maths.

3M – Miss Mill

Toby – for always working enthusiastically in all maths activites.

Elishia – for a fabulous effort in her Big Write.

Joe & Alex – for excellent effort and persistence learning their weekly spelling words.

.

4BH – Mrs Brown and Mrs Herr

Orlando & Subhan – for working hard and making really good progress in literacy.

Amelie & Luca – for excellent powerpoint presentations on Egypt.

5M – Mr Morgan 

Jamie - for continuing his high standards across all subjects.

Jessica – for contributing in all lessons and trying hard to get involved as much as possible.

6G – Mrs Gallop

Matthew – for good answers in guided reading.

Louis – for neatly presented writing.

Principal’s Award

Harry – for a really exceptional adaptation of the WH Auden poem, Stop All the Clocks.


